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I would like to submit my objection to your Bill Mr Pyne on the grounds that life in the womb is sacred and at
 this late stage 24 weeks of pregnancy there is no medical reason for an abortion. In Australia we have many
 couples who would adopt a child as they can't have children, but sadly these children have been murdered by
 these sort of Bills in parliament. I would hope that you think hard and long about our future little Australians
 who never got the chance of life. Thank you for reading my letter Mr Pyne have a great day God bless.
Regards,
Mrs.Mary Cox
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Amendment Bill 2016
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